
 

 
 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION 

Dear Members, Friends and Supporters: 

The St. Louis County Bar Association’s Annual Golf Tournament is just around the corner.  The Golf 
Tournament will be held on Friday, October 7, 2022 at the beautiful Norman K. Probstein Golf Course in 
Forest Park. 

Attached is a registration form.  Please line up your foursome and return your registration form as soon 
as possible.  You may pay for your registration and purchase Mulligans via credit card through our web 
site.  If possible, we ask that you handle your registration and payment on-line or through the mail, 
rather than in-person on the day of the tournament.  If you register in-person, we ask that you have a 
single person handle the registration for the entire foursome. 

We will continue to follow all applicable health orders related to COVID-19 before, during and after golf.   

Lunch will be served under the tournament tent, near the registration tables.  Happy hour and 
appetizers will be served in the club house and on the covered veranda.  All tables will be spread out to 
social-distancing standards.  If you have any questions about these or other protocols at the golf course, 
please let us know. 

To continue the tradition of providing a quality golf tournament, we need your involvement and 
support.  This means that we need sponsors.  Attached is a sponsorship form which  may be paid with 
the Registration fee or separately. 

Our golf tournament is a great way to take a break and reconnect with your colleagues, friends and 
judges over lunch, during golf or at our happy hour.  Please join us for an afternoon of fun and 
fellowship with your fellow members of the St. Louis County Bar Association. 

If you have any questions, please contact our executive director, Lael Richter Simon at (314) 282-0050 or 
stlcountybar@gmail.com. 

Mark Gaertner, Matt Reh, Evan Sullivan 
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